this is my opinion only:

Parents place their students in Private Schools as they connect with the teaching and values of the private school. With this
legislation, you are creating cookie cutter schools instead of the best interest of the students.

Many Public school students are failing as the teacher has too many demands on them, too many students in the classroom,
different groups of students to teach (from slow learners to the students who excel), and subjects that parents want control of and
not someone else teaching their own opinions and beliefs.

Leave the private schools alone.



